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ALL CLUB MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND THE BUSINESS MEETINGS 

 By the time you read this, 
you will be staring down at the 
last work day before Labor 
Day weekend.  The end of 
summer is here and it’s time 
for our big, big show.  
 The Labor Day Air Show is 
always the highlight of the 
Omahawks’ summer, when we 
get together with all of our 
friends in the R/C world and 
put on a show to show the 
people of Omaha why ours is 
the best hobby there is. At the 
same time as we are showing 
off all of our toys, we are rais-
ing money for the great organi-

zation, the Make-A-Wish 
Foundation. 
 A lot of work goes into put-
ting on the show. From all of 
the people from clubs around 
the metropolitan area who fly 
in the show to the people who 
work behind the scenes, in 
concessions, selling raffle tick-
ets and collecting donations. 
The people that do the work 
have a huge day ahead of 
them and they need all the 
help they can get. It is the 
many club members who 
come out to help out that 
make this show possible.  
 So, if you are not flying in 
the big show, come out to the 
field to show your support. Of-
fer your help at the concession 
stands, raffle tent or just walk 
around with the donation jugs. 
Whatever you can do, even if 
you can only stay for a short 
time, will be greatly appreciat-
ed.  
 With everyone’s help we 
can make this a great year 
and one of the most success-
ful years ever! 

- editor 

 

AUGUST 

MEETING AT  

HAWK FIELD 
 

FRIDAY, AUG 29 
6:00 p.m. 

Hawk Field 

138th & Fort St 

 

Program:  

Fly and have fun 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 August 29 - General 

Meeting 

 Sept 1 - Labor Day 
Air Show 

 Sept 3 - Business 
Meeting 

 Sept 10 - Float Fly 

 Sept 17 - Old Timer 
Fun Fly 

 Sept 24 - Electric 
Sailplane Fun Fly 

 Sept 26 - General 
Meeting 

 Oct 1 - Business 
Meeting 

 Oct 1 - Float Fly 

 Oct 8 - Old Timer 
Fun Fly 

 Oct 12 - Omahawks 
Auction (see pg 4.) 

 Training night every 
Thursday 6 pm till 
dark 

Labor Day is here! 



 

THE MINUTES 
Mikey Furrow, Secretary 

 

General Meeting…....7/25/2014
  
 

Business Meeting…….8/6/2014
  
Minutes not available at publication time 
 

 

 
 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

  

Fun at the Field 



 

We need your help 

with Labor Day Air-

show Preparations 
 
We're well into Spring and Sum-
mer is just around the corner,  I 
sure hope all of you have been 
getting get out to Hawk Field for 
some flying.  As I look ahead at 
summer and the summer events I 
want to remind all club members 
the Labor Day Air Show is just a 
little over three months out so 
you have plenty of time to work 
out any kinks in your favor Mod-
els.  
However!  planning for that event 
starts now for getting everything 
organized. This year the Board is 
helping to organize the event as 
Ed Paasch has some other priori-
ties he must attend to.  With that 
said, it does take some time and 
effort to get this show orga-
nized.  If "we all help" with the 
preparation tasks the job will get 
done and there shouldn't be a bur-
den on any one club member. I 
will discuss this topic at the Gen-
eral Meeting and as the Boards 
identifies task that need taken 
please feel free to jump in and 
help.   
 

 

Bob’s 

Challenge 
 
The summer is sailing along 
smoothly and there are many 
activities to attend.  It is never 
to late to remind everyone the 
Labor Day Air Show is just 
around the corner.  Your sup-
port is needed in many ways 
to make this Air Show a suc-
cess.  The club needs to raise 
funds to purchase the raffle 
prizes.  The more we collect 
the less the 
club supplement.   Please be 
supportive and either donate a 
couple dollars to the cause or 
volunteer your time to help in 
the event.  Make A wish is 
such a great cause to give to, I 
sure hope you will see that 
to.  As your acting President, I 
encourage all of you to at least 
match me in a $20 donation to 
to toward the purchase of raf-
fle prizes or directly to Make A 
Wish.  For those of you who 
already gave I want so say a 
Big Thank you!   I will have my 
money at the General Meeting 
again, will you?" 
 
This month we have two more 
kits to raffle off at the club 
meeting.   
1. Ron Kriege donated a Hob-
by Hanger  Sukhoi 26 .10 size 
kit.(designed by Ziroli. 
2. Matthew Carlson donated 
a Kestrel from Dumas Aircraft 
(indoor flyer) 

Many thanks go out to the 
fine people at Hobbytown 
who donated the Grand 
Prize for the Labor Day 

Raffle! 



 

   



 

 

Some pictures from Oshkosh 
Submitted by Mitt Grimes  

 

Jeff and Hannah Pinnt 

Larry Bailey 

Dennis Bender 

Matt Carlsen 



 

 

 

“Hawk Talk”  

Voice of the Omahawks 

Mike Berger, Editor * P.O. Box 73 * Randolph,  IA 51649 
omahawks@kaptnkarl.com 

Web Site:  www.omahawks.net 

Hawks add new soloed pilots 
The Omahawks added two new names to the ranks of the 
soloed. pilots .Father and son team, Matt and Luke Krajewski 
received their solo certificates and got their ties cut at a 
brief ceremony at the July meeting at Hawk Field. Matt and 
Luke went through the Omahawks’ training program  to-

gether. Now that they 
have completed the 
training program, they 
can fly whenever they 
want at Hawk Field. 
From now on the y only 
have themselves to 
blame when they crash 
their airplanes! 


